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Electrical Safety Recall 

Comsol Pty Ltd
Comsol 20W USB -C Wall Charger
Affected model number: WCC202W

Sold at Officeworks

Identification: 

Single port USB-C wall charger sold separately and included in Comsol 20W Fast 
Charge Lightning 2.5m kits.
Model number can be found near the pins of the power plug.
Sold at Officeworks between 4 June 2023 and 22 December 2023 

Why the product is recalled 

Hazard: 

The wall plug can break off the main body of the charger exposing the internal wires. 

There is a risk of serious injury or death from an electric shock or electrocution. 

Action required: 

Consumers should stop using the charger immediately. 

Consumers should return the charger to their nearest Officeworks store to receive a 

refund. 

For further information 

For more information, consumers can visit an Officeworks store or contact Officeworks on 

1300 633 423 or www.officeworks.com.au 
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